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I totally against not selling flavored vapes or liquid vapes in Oregon, even if we won’t 

be able to sell . Public will find illegal way  to buy or find substitute online .  So there 

will never be 100 percent ban on selling. Not be able to see these products @ 

convenient store means killing these small stores. And these small businesses gives  

Oregon state  a lot of  income . It will affect state’s income very badly or state will lose 

tons of money . Small businesses supports communities with food, all the urgent 

necessary things of daily lives , it plays a big role in growing the business 

industry.We always check the ID before selling , we take this very seriously to not to 

sell minors. Our employees are very responsible  for checking the ID  

 

Please don’t  hurt small businesses, they play big role for Oregon state’s income .  

I will never support this  


